Sonnenberg news from sunny hill

August 2021 | Issue 8

Summer In The Gardens

Summer in the gardens this past month has seen an upswing of activity. From hosting Arts At The Gardens, large bus tours, garden clubs, photo shoots and weddings, we are excited to see the attendance coming back to a more normal season.

In July we started to harvest the Kitchen Garden and have seen great progress with our new entrance.

We want to once again thank all the volunteers that have helped with this seasons success so far! We would like to invite all of our 2021 volunteers with one guest to join us at our August 20th Moonlight Stroll. Show your badge for free admission.





Moonlight Strolls Every Friday Night in August 8pm10pm

Music in the moonlit gardens of Sonnenberg. Great for the whole family!

BAND LINEUP

August 13th





Paulsen, Baker & Chaapel

August 20th
The Swinging Richards

August 27th Nightfall After Dark

Gates open at 7:30

Tickets available in advance online or the day of the event at admissions

Moonlight Stroll Admission

August Tea

August 19, 2021 1:00pm - 3:00pm

An elegant tea event on the mansion veranda

SOLD OUT



Arts At The Gardens

This years art show had a new layout around the mansion which was enjoyed by the artists and our guests. The show had artists from six different states with artwork in ten different categories. The weather was beautiful on Saturday and drizzled rain on Sunday with attendance of 1700+ guests throughout the weekend. This fundraiser met this years budgeted goals with a small surplus. Thank you to all of our sponsors (Ryan's Wine & Spirits, F.G. Rayburn Mason Contractors, Wegmans & CNB), vendors, musicians, staff and volunteers for the successful 20th season of Arts At The Gardens.





Sonnenberg In The News

We are so happy to announce that we received Parks & Trails NY funding in the amount of \$16,200 to fund a campaign and marketing plan to assist in public relations and fundraising.

Grant Award

You've never seen New York like this: Sonnenberg Gardens & Mansion (Video)
We were lucky enough to connect with Scott Trimble, a video journalist at syracuse.com | NYup.com |
Post-Standard and he came in with another drone operator and took some amazing footage one
evening a few weeks ago.

Drone Video



THANK YOU!

We would like to thank the volunteer Master Gardeners who made themselves available on Saturday's between 10am-noon. Their last Saturday is August 28th. Come ask your burning gardening questions.

Volunteers Wanted

Looking to volunteer for the 2021 season? Click on the link to our survey, which will serve as the volunteer application for this year.

Volunteer Survey
(Application)

Donations are always welcome for help with the upkeep of the mansion and gardens.

For membership and donations please see below:

Click here to Donate

Click here for Membership

Open May 1 - October 31, 2021 CLOSED Tuesdays & Wednesdays











Visit our website

